
From:  VolusiaExposed.Com <VolusiaExposed@cfl.rr.com> 
To:  acap@flabar.org 

Subject:  Florida Bar Complaint 
Date:  Mon, 29 Aug 2011 20:48:08 -0400 

Hello:

We wish to advised the Florida Bar that a well known defense attorney
(Lambert) is apparently making allegations that a member(s) of the
Seventh Judicial Circuit State Attorney's office is engaging in
"prosecutorial misconduct" (as outline in the below linked media
article)

Attorney Lambert is also Vice Chair of the Seventh Circuit Judicial
Nominating Commission - therefore, his concerns appear to carry great
weight and should be investigated.

http://www.news-journalonline.com/news/local/east-
volusia/2011/08/29/lawyer-misconduct-in-rape-case.html

We ask you to investigate.

Thank You

VolusiaExposed.Com
VolusiaExposed@cfl.rr.com
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